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I am a Single Mom by Choice to a very vibrant and happy 2 yr old DCP. This is 

wonderful news and I would hope this is something that can eventually be national. 

Giving donor conceived people the opportunity to (at the very least) get their medical 

history at the age of 18 feels like a basic human right. So much may have. Haves 

since the donor donated and so this only seems like giving the DCP their fair chance 

at managing their own future health. I applaud this bill  


